
Holy Cross Catholic MAC

Support for Ukraine Appeal 

Week of Giving: 28th March – 1st April 2022
The people of Ukraine desperately need our support. 

The school communities that are part of Holy Cross 

Catholic MAC are asked to donate as generously as 

they can the listed items. 

We are working with the group Coventry Supporting 

Ukraine to ensure that the donated items are 

delivered directly to refugee camps. 

All support and donations will be greatly appreciated 

and are much needed. 

Please take your donation to any of our 7 schools by 

Friday 1st April 2022. 

Donations Needed 
“The World is one Big Family” 

First Aid Items & Dressings
Pre-Made Baby Milk  & Baby Food 
Foil Blankets & Sleeping Bags 
Calpol & Nappies
Plasters & Bandages 
Multi - Vitamins 
Sanitary Products


